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CORRESPONDENCE - Dustin Simmons
luly 16, 2013

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Assistant Administrative Analyst
RE: The Basement Lounge Entertainment License

I have been a long time resident of the Lafayette Building, my unit is directly across the street from the
Basement Lounge entrance.

I have had no issues with the club and | do not oppose The Basement Lounge in any way.

I am in favor of their continued success as a night club in this area.

Sincerely,
Dustin Simmons
140 Linden Ave Unit 316



